
This page was exported from - Shelburne Free Press 
Export date: Fri May 3 22:28:17 2024 / +0000  GMT

Shelburne Legion news

	If you have not picked up your membership card for 2015, please ask our bartender they have arrived.

If you have not paid your dues for 2015, it's not too late. Thank you to Kim Ricci and Lance Bryan for organizing and hosting our

first Crokinole Tournament. It was such a great success we are thinking of our next date. Congratulations to Peg Taylor and Helen

Johnston for winning the Championship Trophy. Micah will be in the kitchen on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday this week. Call

or text any orders over $25 he will deliver 519 938-1391. Check out the Legions facebook page for full menu details. Sunday March

1st is our monthly breakfast.

There will be a Celebration of Life for Comrade Lewis Gallaugher at the branch on the 1st at 1 p.m.

Thursday March 6th is another wing night with DJ Dougie. March 14th is Newfie Night. We are having a traditional boiled dinner

and entertainment by Off the Rockers. Doors open at 6:30 p.m., dinner is served at 7 p.m. and then the dance begins. Tickets are $20

each and available at the bar.

The branch is always looking for volunteers is you are a student or just love helping your community give us a call at 519 925-3800.

Our Easter Meat Spin will be on Sunday March 29th at 3 p.m.

By Lesa Peat
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